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FLPD’S K9 EDDIE  

RETIRES 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is announcing the retirement of one of our K9s.  
 

K9 Eddie is a 10-year-old, Dutch Shepherd who was born in the Czech Republic. He 
began his career with the Fort Lauderdale Police Department in 2011, and was assigned 
to Officer Somma in 2014. K9 Eddie served on patrol as well as in the Detection Canine 
Unit. 
  

K9 Eddie loyally served the neighbors and visitors of Fort Lauderdale. Throughout his 
career, he assisted in nearly 1,500 drug related arrests as well as multiple investigations 
with the Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) and the Fort Lauderdale Major Narcotics 
Unit.  
  

Eddie will be enjoying retirement at home with his handler, Officer Somma. Please join 
us in thanking Eddie for his service and wishing him a much deserved retirement. 
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